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October 2017
Dear Parent/Carer


BIKEABILITY CYCLE TRAINING Year 5 – Monday 6th November  to Thursday 9th  November 2017
Your Child will be taking part in the Bikeability course during the school day starting Monday 6th November through to Thursday 9th November. 

During the week your child will need to bring their bicycle to school and walk it through the playground to the bicycle shed.  Please also remember that they MUST also come with a helmet, unless you have indicated on the consent form previously completed that they require to borrow a bike and or helmet.
The children should come to school in their normal uniform but have suitable warm clothes and a waterproof coat to change into for the training, (e.g long tracksuit bottoms, fleece and trainers).

The instructors are all fully qualified and will have the consent forms with them that you previously completed.

Yours sincerely

L D Selbie

Headteacher













